South Salt Lake Coalition for Drug Free Youth
April 18, 2012

11:30am

Columbus Center Room #105

MEETING NOTES:
Announcements:
* Comcast Cares Service Day- Saturday, April 21* from 7:00am-1:00pm
¢ SSL Neighbor Fair Thursday, May 10" from 4:00pm-7:00pm at 3460 S. 200 E.
 Uplift Utah Parenting Fair, May 4™-5" Salt Palace
* Promise SSL Summit Tuesday, June 5th

DUI Saturation Patrol Review- Here in South Salt Lake, we only had 2 reported DUI’s, both late at night.
1- 3300 South 140 East, 2- 300 East Oakland Avenue. The rest of the data that the coalition wanted to
collect is not available until the DUI cases are completed. Alli Lachowsky will provide more information
when it becomes available and will also make comparisons from last Easter to this year. For 2011, there
were 634 total DUI’s last year, not including felony arrests.

Freedom Festival Parade- Last year, the coalition participated in the Freedom Festival Parade and
invited the various CCl character faces to also participate in the event. This was a huge success last year
and we, as a coalition, are wanting to do this again this year if the coalition would like. We will open this
event to all of our coalition members and community partners. As this event comes closer, more
information will come available.

Take Back Event- Saturday, April 28" from 10am-2pm at Rite Aid on 3300 South 700 East. Setup will be
from 9am-10am and cleanup will be from 2pm-3pm. Youth City Council and the youth from Housing
Authority will be there to help setup and take down the event. The event will be publicized through the
SSL Valley Journal, City Website, Coalition Website, Facebook, Twitter, Etc. Please help to spread the
word!

Key Leaders Committee change to Promise SSL Health Council- With the ending of SPF-SIG funding, the
Key Leaders Committee has now changed and will be morphing into the Promise SSL Health Council.
These changes will be taking place throughout the next few months.

Eat Together as a Family- The subcommittee for this group was able to meet a few weeks ago and they
have decided that they want to do a pilot program that promotes the importance of eating at least one
meal a day together as a family. The specifics for this program are still being determined but we have
decided that we will recruit approximately 15-20 families to participate due to our limited amount of
funding. The families will be recruited from the LDS Church, Youth Services, The Housing Authority and
The Strengthening Families Program. The subcommittee will continue meeting to discuss this pilot
program in more detail. If you would like to join us on this committee, please contact Morgan at
morgan@ssldrugfree.org.

Motion to adjourn.

Next Meeting:

Wednesday, May 16", 2012
11:30am

Columbus Center Room #105



